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 Report -ôDignified Care?õ 

PURPOSE OF THIS NEWSLETTER 

This publication is specifically designed for carers of those              

receiving older peopleõs mental health services in Cardiff and 

the Vale of Glamorgan. It helps them to know about and have a 

voice in service planning and delivery, locally and nationally.  

Sep-Oct 2011  
In March 2011 the Older 

People's Commissioner for 

Wales published a major 

report into the review of 

the experiences of older 

people in hospital in Wales.  

The report, entitled 

òDignified Care?ó details a 

series of recommendations, 

including the need to 

change the culture of caring 

for older people in Welsh 

hospitals by:  

1. Empowering ward 

managers to run their wards 

in a way that enhances 

dignity and respect  

2. Equipping staff to 

support people with 

dementia  

3. Prioritising continence 

care 

4. Ensuring consultations 

between patients and 

clinical staff are held in 

private  

Other recommendations 

include creating the sort of 

hospital environment which 

promotes greater dignity 

and respect and looking at 

whether there are 

sufficient numbers of the 

right kinds of staff to care 

properly for older people in 

Wales. 

Dignified Care for People 

with Dementia in Hospital?  

In both acute and 

community hospitals, 

concerns were raised about 

a lack of knowledge of the 

needs of people with 

dementia, the levels of  
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Painting Classes 

Page 2 For  ca rers  o f  o lder peop le  wi th menta l  hea l th  needs  

Painting classes for older people 

with dementia (and their carers) at the Museum in 

Cathays Park Cardiff:- 11.00am Friday 23rd September 2011 

                                        11.00am Friday 21st October 2011 

                                        11.00am Tuesday 8th November 2011 

                                        11.00am Friday 9th December 2011 

ADMISSION IS FREE and ability to paint is not required, but 
please register your interest with 

Matthew Salisbury:  telephone 029 2022 2000  


